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April 8, 2024 
 
 

Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District 
Public Hearing Notice 

 
Proposed Amendments to 

Rule 2.14, ARCHITECTURAL COATINGS 
 

 
The Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District (District) Board of Directors will consider the 
proposed amendments to District Rule 2.14, ARCHITECTURAL COATINGS and approve the filing 
of a Notice of Exemption pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The 
amendments are to add new coating categories, which will replace older categories, and to add 
contingency provisions that, if triggered, will immediately reduce the allowable volatile organic compound 
(VOC) content of certain categories of architectural coatings. The proposed rule and staff report are 
available on the District’s website (www.ysaqmd.org) or may be obtained by contacting Eden 
Winniford at (530) 757-3650. 
 
The public hearing will be held at the following time and location: 

 
Wednesday, May 8, 2024, 9:00 AM 

Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District 
1947 Galileo Court, Suite 103, Davis CA  95618 

 
 

The District invites written public comments to be submitted to Eden Winniford at 1947 Galileo 
Court, Suite 103, Davis, CA, 95618. Comments are to be received by the District by April 24, 2024. 
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